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Friday 3rd September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you have all enjoyed a lovely summer break; perhaps some of you even managed to find 
some sunshine! 

It has been so lovely to welcome the children back and especially great to see them all playing 
together at playtimes. I have led three assemblies today which was such a treat after so long! 

This letter is to provide you with some important information as we commence our new school year. 

Morning drop off 

It’s been wonderful to see the children so eager to return to school and I would like to thank parents 
because the children have been arriving so promptly. Just a reminder though that both gates are 
open in the morning – Harbury Road Gate as well as Radcliffe Gardens. We seem to have very 
few children arriving at the Harbury Gate! While we recognise that you are keen to ensure your 
child has made it to their classroom safely, we ask that parents at the Radcliffe Gardens entrance, 
do stand back and enable the children to enter. In fact, if more people were to stand back for a few 
moments then the children would have a calmer and safer start to their day. Thank you for your 
cooperation in this.  

Knowing your child’s class name and teacher 

Please could you ensure that you know your child’s class name and teacher’s name. This enables 
us to help you when you raise any questions. We also ask that when emailing the school office 
about your child, that you include their full name and class (not only year group). Again, this helps 
us to respond to any questions more quickly.  

Uniform 

Thank you to those parents who have ensured that your child has been coming to school wearing 
the correct uniform. There are a few children not adhering to this so please refresh yourself with 
our Uniform Guidelines over the weekend to ensure that your child is looking smart when they 
come to school.  
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PE Days 

You will know from previous correspondence that we are continuing with the children wearing their 
PE kits to school on the two days that they have PE each week. Please find below details so that 
you are prepared for next week: 

 

Class  Days 

Otter  Tuesday & Friday 

Squirrel  Tuesday & Friday 

Rabbit  Monday & Friday 

Woodpecker  Wednesday & Friday 

Kingfisher  Monday & Thursday 

Robin  Monday & Wednesday 

Ash  Wednesday & Thursday 

Oak  Tuesday & Thursday 

Elm  Tuesday & Friday 

Lime  Wednesday & Friday 

Walnut  Wednesday & Thursday 

Maple  Tuesday & Wednesday 

Beech  Thursday* 

Rowan  Thursday* 

Cedar  Monday* 

Sycamore  Monday & Friday 

Willow  Monday & Tuesday 

Chestnut  Tuesday & Thursday 

 

* Year 5 will go swimming on a Friday so will wear their usual school uniform and bring their 
swimming kit on this day. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Louise Wood 
Headteacher 


